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This weekend 18 Year 10 students completed their final qualifying expedition for their Bronze Duke of Edinburgh

Award. After a tricky practice expedition and a number of extra map reading skills walks we were blown away

with our studentsôresilience and expertise in their final assessments. All the students are busy uploading

evidence of all four areas to gain their final award. The following two pages are a story in photos, all courtesy of

Harriet. A big thank you to Harriet for her weekly blog and a huge congratulations to all students involved; they

were an incredible group and great ambassadors for the Academy.



subject news
Sunrise over Mirfield. Looks

like a good day ahead.

Green team are going well. 

Achy legs but smiley faces! 
J

Everyone in bed.

Tiredness sets in and

Miss Binns hides in a tree

Arrived at camp. No

time to rest- letôsget

these tents up!

Sunday morning- the Grey team are the first to be

ready to go.

Pink team had a good nightôssleep and are on their

way!

Green team are a little less smiley, but no less

excited.

Rumour has it that while

the students were working

hard the staff were taking it

easy! We donôtbelieve it for

one minute though!



subject news
Grey team are jumping

for joy to be nearly

home.

The green team used phenomenal skills

to correct a navigational error. Almost

there now!

Miss Sanderson made a new

friend at the final checkpoint.

The grey and pink teams arrived

back together and are feeling fab!

The greens are back too with achy feet but a great

feeling of satisfaction.

A big thank you to Miss Binns and Miss

Sanderson who have given up a number of

evenings and weekends to support our students

through their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award.


